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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 I want to take this opportunity to express my excitement about working 
with your child this year!  I am looking forward to a very productive and 
challenging year here at Franklin Academy.   

 Our Algebra Honors class will be covering topics ranging from Solving and 
Graphing Linear Equations to Data Analysis and Probability.  I am confident that 
you will be impressed with your child’s growth in cognitive math skills this year, 
and I look forward to guiding each of my students in achieving their personal 
best.  

 For these reasons, I have high expectations of my students - This class will 
be very rigorous.  Parents and students should expect homework to be assigned 
often.  Any missed work will require a doctor’s note or documentation in order to 
receive full credit.  Additionally, it is the student’s responsibility to acquire and 
complete any missed assignments due to absences. 

 As many new lessons will require a full understanding of prior skills taught, I 
encourage my students to feel comfortable in immediately communicating with 
me if they feel discouraged, left behind, or as though they are having difficulty 
mastering a skill.  Parents, please reinforce with your children the importance of 
asking for help - I am happy to work with your child on a more individualized 
basis if needed.  

 This is an honors class, and your child can potentially earn high school 
credit.  Thus, we will be moving at a rapid pace.  Get ready for a fun and 
stimulating year!  

Sincerely, 

Sarah Johnson 
johnson.sarah.a@franklin-academy.org 
(561) 767-4700 
Ext: 3201 
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